
Kingscourt Parish Bulletin 

 
 
info@kingscourtparish.ie www.kingscourtparish.ie 042/9667314 086 2102590(Emergency) Parish Priest: FrGerry 
12

th
/ 13

th
 September: 

Vigil 6p.m.: Jim Patterson, Anniv. 
Muff Vigil: 7.30p.m. John Tierney Anniv 
Corlea 9a.m. Patsy & Michael Duffy & dec family Anniv 
10.30a.m. James Reilly Anniv. 
12noon Tommy McCaul Anniv.  

19
th

/20
th

  September: 
Vigil 6p.m.: Nuala McCabe, Months Memory 
Muff Vigil: 7.30p.m. Brendan Carolan Anniv 
Corlea 9a.m. Bridget, Killian & Denis Farrelly, Anniv 
10.30a.m. Kathleen and Desmond Regan Anniv. 
12noon Phil and Bridie Carolan Anniv.  

Tuesday: 10a.m. Patrick Rogers, Anniv. 
Wednesday: 10a.m. Service 
 

Thursday: 10a.m. Service 
Friday: 10a.m. Service 

       

Eternal rest grant 
unto them O Lord: 

 

One in the 
Sacrament of 
Marriage: 

 

 Paddy Smith, Moynalty. 

 

 Congratulations to Alaine Burns and Nick Laycock on their recent marriage. Couples 
intending marriage in the Diocese of Meath must complete an ACCORD pre marriage 
workshop, visit www.accord.ie. Further information on registration from 
www.crsappointments.ie The following are the dates for the Navan ACCORD Centre for 
2015.  October 2nd/3rd, December 4th/5th   

Reborn through 
Baptism & The 
Holy Spirit:  
 
 
Adoration: 
 
 
September 
Offerings: 
 

Thank You Fr. 
Fernando: 
 
Welcome             
Fr. Mark English: 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Meath Diocese 
Pilgrimage to 
Lourdes: 
 
Junior Certs: 
 
Mass Bookings 
2016 
 
 
 
 

The next baptism preparation meeting is on Thursday 1st October 2015 at 8p.m. in The 
Parish Centre. All baptisms take place on the 2nd and 4th Saturday of each month at 4p.m. 
in Kingscourt Church. 
 

Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament continues from after Mass each Tuesday in the Parish 
Church. We are asking parishioners to consider giving even half an hour for quiet prayer 
and reflection before the Blessed Sacrament and to pray for Vocations. 
 

Next weekend is an Offering Day in support of your Priests. 
 

Fr. Fernando returns home to Zimbabwe during this week. We thank him very sincerely 
and look forward to welcoming him back to Kingscourt next year. 
 
The parish extends a very warm welcome to Fr. Mark English who has been assigned to 
cover in the parish for the coming months during Fr. Gerry’s sabbatical study. Fr. English is 
also a native of Bohermeen and has served in Mullingar and Dunboyne. During the past 
year he has studied in Rome, worked in Calcutta and in Peru with the Columban 
Missionary Society and latterly served in Kilskyre following the death of Fr. John Brogan. 
He is wished every blessing in this assignment. Fr. Gerry has begun his Sabbatical studies 
in Hawkstone until Christmas and travels to the Biblical Institute in Jerusalem in early 
January before returning to the parish on July 1st. 
The Meath Diocesan Pilgrimage to Lourdes takes place this week with many sick people 
travelling, including some pilgrims from our own parish. Please remember them in your 
prayers. 
 

Congrats to our young people who recently were awarded their Junior Certs. 
 
The new Mass Diary for 2016 is now available. Please note that in so far as possible Mass 
requests will be honoured. Please note that a Month’s Memory Mass and First 
Anniversary Mass take precedence and may necessitate a change of day and date in an 
already scheduled or booked Mass. Your kind co-operation and understanding in this 
pastoral matter is appreciated. 
 

http://www.accord.ie/
http://www.crsappointments.ie/


This week’s collection: Plate: €1438   Many thanks. Development Target €2000  Received €1675  
 

Parish Office Hours: 
The Parish Office is open Monday, Tuesday, Thursday and Friday from 
10.30a.m. to 12.30p.m. for all Mass bookings, issuing of cert’s, and all 

general enquiries. 
Community notices: Kingscourt Apostolic Society Annual Collection takes place on the weekend of 

September 26th/27th. Your usual kind support for the Mission Church is deeply appreciated. St Mary’s 

Brass & Reed Band enrolment night for new members on September 16th at 8p.m. all are welcome. 

Further information from 087 6546815. Adult Art Classes in The Workhouse, call 087 6895524.Yoga 

Classes in The Workhouse on Sept 15th.  Hospice Coffee Day in Sadie O’Reilly’s, Main St, Thursday 

next 17th Sept 10am to 6pm, all welcome.  Cian McDonnell Lynch is a little 4 year old boy from 

carlanstown who desperately needs a lung transplant to save his life. This can only take place in 

Boston. A cake sale, coffee morning and car boot will take place  on Sunday September 20th from 11 

am to 2 pm in St Patricks Hall, Shercock.  Anyone willing to bake or who would like to have a car boot 

please contact Sinead on 087 9652473 or Sandra on 086 326560. All support would be greatly 

appreciated.  'Dunari Drama Group meets in the Parish Centre every Tuesday night at 8.30pm, new 

members are always welcome, if interested, PM facebook page, text/call 087 9160178 or 

email:dunaridramagroup@gmail.com In celebration of National Culture Night Friday 18th September 

2015, Castletown Accordion Orchestra will perform a FREE concert in Mullagh Hall commencing at 

8.30 p.m.  Sponsored by Cavan Arts Council, we will perform both classical and contemporary pieces 

which is sure to entertain all ages.  Light refreshments will be served. All Welcome!! We are currently 

inviting new members to join, age 6 and upwards.  Registration:  St. Kilian’s National School, 

Mullagh, Friday 11th/18th September at 5 p.m. Yvonne - 087-9949006. COFFEE MORNING (Hosted 

by Rosie Hand & Margaret Babington) in Margaret's house on Thursday 17th September from 9am 

until 2pm in aid of Kingscourt & Carrickmacross Cancer Care.  Your continued support would be very 

much appreciated. 

Volunteering in our Parish. 

What can I do? Am I willing to assist? 

Readers 

Ministers of Holy Communion 

Eucharistic Adoration 

Members of the Parish Choirs/Folk Group/Instrumentalists 

Altar Society 

Church Flower arranging 

Church cleaning Rota 

Parish Baptismal team 

Collectors 

Stewards 

Altar Serving team 

Please leave your name and contact details at the Parish Office to The Parish Pastoral Team  

by September 30th 

mailto:email%3Adunaridramagroup@gmail.com

